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The United Nations Special Rapporteur for Freedom of Opinion and Expression, David Kaye, is collecting information in preparation for his visit to Liberia, to be held 5-9 March 2018. 
  
Following the established practice, the Special Rapporteur calls upon civil society organizations and other interested parties to submit information that they consider relevant for his consideration in preparation for this visit, such as: 
  
· Recent information, analytical reports and proposals from civil society on freedom of expression in Liberia. 
· Information on policies, programs and legal frameworks on access to public information and broadcasting, media independence and safety of journalists. 
· Information on progress and challenges for the exercise of freedom of expression in the digital age, including challenges related to access to information online. 
· Priority issues or concerns and situations that deserve the attention of Special Rapporteur. 

Please send the information as soon as possible to freedex@ohchr.org.  If you know of relevant reports, please include or provide a link to the document online. Please indicate "2018 Visit to Liberia" in the email header.
